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Year 6 SATs
The SATS workshops will continue until SATs week.  The last 2 sessions will be Maths.  Here are some tips that may be of help at home – 
· Attendance: Make sure your child attends every day and is ON TIME.  The tests have to be taken at a specified time and if your child is not in for the start they will miss the test.
· Sleep: Ensure your child is in bed at a reasonable time and no video games or TV (it’s only for 1 week!)
· Breakfast: We will be providing breakfast for our Year 6’s during SATs week from 8.20am. 
Attendance
Congratulations to 1B with 100% last week.
Whole school attendance was 96.1%. 
Attendance for the year so far is 95.4%
Class
% Attendance
1B
100
4HW
98.7
RT
98.4
3C
98.0
2M
97.7
6I
97.3
5P
97.1
4C
96.3
2C
95.9
RG
95.0
1C
94.7
5W
93.8
3F
92.9
6D
89.6
The Government target is 96% 
Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 
01274 545019 to let us know the reason.











Celebrating Children’s Work

Don’t Cry Caterpillar
By Sameea Bashir       
 5W




Film Club
Film Club will begin again this Thursday from 3.15pm – 4.30pm. Unfortunately due to  room availability the lunchtime film club has had to be cancelled until further notice.




Nell Bank
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember the parents meeting tomorrow, 20th April, at 3.30pm after school. We highly recommend you attend the meeting if your child is going to Nell Bank.

Dates for the Diary
22nd April	 Class 2B Assembly 9am
26th April	 Nell Bank parents meeting 3.30pm
26th April	 Nurture Programme begins 9am
28th April	 Surviving the Teenage Years begins 9am
29th April	 Year 3 Pedestrian Safety Session
2nd May	 School Closed for May Day
3rd May	 Fluoride Varnish team to see Reception
9th – 13th May SATs Week
9th – 11th May Year 3 Nell Bank Residential
12th May	 Church Assembly 9am



Parent Courses
Nurture Programme – Beginning Tuesday 26th April, 9am – 11.30am.

Surviving the Teenage Years – Beginning Thursday 28th April, 9am – 11am.

Letters were sent out yesterday, please return the reply slips by Friday, 22nd April.  Spare letters are available at the school office.








Coffee Morning 8.45am-10.30am tomorrow. All parents welcome. Discussing Fathers Day.
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